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Lekishia Bellamy

From: Jason Brett Smith <j.brett.smith@kw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 1:35 PM
To: Lekishia Bellamy
Subject: Against Rezoning 1825 Summit Drive (Public Hearing 16 March 2023)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Dear Ms Bellamy, 
 
Request the rezoning of 1825 Summit Drive (Public Hearing 16 March 2023)  from 5 acres to two 2.5 acre lots NOT be 
approved.  The Sun Hills development we live in is 5 acre lots.  Granting this rezoning will set a dangerous precedent that 
could lead to more rezoning requests.  In Sun Hills we are on wells.  One additional well will lead to many others that will 
put a strain on the aquifers our wells draw from.   
 
This rezoning only benefits one individual, but could adversely affect many. 
 
Request rezoning to NOT be approved. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Brett 
 
 
Brett Smith 
j.brett.smith@kw.com 
719-231-8700 
 
880 Rangely Drive 
Colorado Springs, CO 80921 
 
 
 


